
Contact: 

04-29-2024 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) is 

planning to resurface Eau 

Gallie Boulevard (State Road 

518) from Sarno Road to 

west of North Apollo 

Boulevard in Melbourne. The 

goal of the project is to 

provide needed maintenance 

of the asphalt and extend the 

life of the roadway. 

 

During resurfacing, the 

roadway will be restriped 

to include two 11-foot-

wide travel lanes in each 

direction, from Sarno 

Road to east of Croton 

Road, and a 4-foot-wide 

paved shoulder on both 

sides of Eau Gallie 

Boulevard that can be 

used to accommodate 

bicyclists. 

Insert QR 

code here. 

Eau Gallie Boulevard (S.R. 518) Resurfacing 
From Sarno Road to west of North Apollo Boulevard 
 

Brevard County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 445213-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2025 $   2.1 million 

Right of Way: Within existing —- 

Construction: Funded - late 2025 $   6.6 million 

*subject to change 

Randy Turner 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5207 
Randall.Turner@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 

Proposed Improvements 

Eau Gallie Boulevard (S.R. 518) 

From Sarno Road to east of Croton Road 


